Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Moss Vale Public School
Works notification | 15 November 2024

Dear staff, parents and carers,

A piece of suspected bonded asbestos was found on the grass behind the classroom
demountable at Moss Vale Public School yesterday (Thursday 14 November 2024).

The piece was removed for testing and the area was cordoned off.

An independent hygienist conducted an inspection of the school grounds today (Friday 15
November).

We will keep the community informed about the inspection and test results.
All inspections are being completed by an independent hygienist.

The area will be inspected by the hygienist and a clearance certificate will be issued before
the area is reopened.

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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